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                    17th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As this most unusual of school years draws to a close, I wanted to take the opportunity to personally thank 

you all for the support you have given the school and your own children over the past 4 months. We have 

all had to adapt very quickly to home learning, but I have been immensely proud of the pupils, and also the 

school staff, who have worked so hard in continuing to provide education for our children. I would also like 

to thank you for the positive feedback we have received. We have all done our best in the circumstances 

and we should take the time to reflect on what we have achieved.   

 

Today we say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils and their parents. This is not the end to their time at Woodvale 

that they or us would have wanted but we wish you all well as you make the next step in your learning. We 

know you will be fantastic! Thank you parents and carers for all the support you have given during your 

child’s time at Woodvale and we wish you all well for the future.   

 

I know that you will be keen to find out how our school will be from September and included with this letter 

is guidance about our return. I hope that this will explain everything that you need to know and answer any 

questions that you might have. We are very much looking forward to all pupils returning on Thursday 3rd 

September in a safe and controlled manner and thank you for your support in advance for making this 

happen.  

 

I hope that you all have a safe and happy summer break.  

 

Best wishes  

 

 
Matthew Reetz 

Principal 
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